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22 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children attending school during the phased re-opening, 
 
We have been advised that there is a spell of unprecedented hot weather due for the UK this week.  
 
As we are operating a socially distanced and controlled environment we will be unable to allow the 
application of sun cream during the school day. Therefore we are asking you to apply high factor 
long lasting sun cream to your children before they attend school and to send them in with a sun 
hat and clothes that cover their shoulders. 
 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to facilitate parents visiting school to apply cream during the 
school day. We will monitor the situation and limit the time the children spend outside in the sun. 
 
Further advice on appropriate sun creams and sun safety can be found at https://www.nhs.uk/live-

well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 

Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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